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From: Chris Hammer
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:42 PM
To: Chris Hammer
Subject: Conflicts of Interest Board Advisory Opinion No. 2017-1 (Revised)
Attachments: AO2017_1_Social_media (revised).pdf; AO2017_1_summary_social_media (revised).pdf

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 2, 2017 
CONTACT: Chris Hammer, Deputy General Counsel, at hammer@coib.nyc.gov or (212) 437-0721 
 
               The New York City Conflicts of Interest Board today issues its revised Advisory Opinion No. 2017-1 to 
answer a question that has arisen since the issuance of Advisory Opinion No. 2017-1.  Specifically, the Board 
clarifies that Chapter 68 of the New York City Charter, the City’s conflicts of interest law, does not, by itself, 
prohibit an elected official from speaking as an elected official on his or her personal social media account.  See
Advisory Opinion No. 2017-1 (Revised) at 6-7. 
 
            Attached are the revised Opinion and its Summary. 
 

COIB is the independent, non-mayoral City agency charged with interpreting, administering, and 
enforcing the City's Conflicts of Interest Law, Annual Disclosure Law, and Lobbyist Gift Law. The 
agency’s jurisdiction extends to all City agencies and current and former officers, elected officials, 

and employees of the City, as well as lobbyists. Learn more about COIB and the law at 
nyc.gov/ethics  

Follow the COIB Daily Dose on Twitter. 
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